DeVore, Christy

From: Waters, G. Dwain [GDWATERS@southernco.com]
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 7:22 PM

To: DeVore, Christy

Subject: Re: Crist Fuel Sulfur

After a second reading of your question it appears you're asking if we have a S limit. No. We have a SIP SO2 limit at 2.4
Ib per MMBTU.

Dwain Waters, QEP

From: DeVore, Christy <Christy.DeVore@dep.state.fl.us>
To: Waters, G. Dwain

Sent: Fri Mar 26 15:50:53 2010

Subject: Crist Fuel Sulfur

Dwain,
What % sulfur is in the fuel now and where does it say the % of sulfur for the 3.30 Ilo/MMBtu? Thanks.
Christy

Christy DeVore, P.E.
Professional Engineer I1

Division of Air Resource Management
Bureau of Ait Regulation

New Source Review

2600 Blair Stone Road, MS#5505
‘I'allahassee, FL 32399-2400
Telephone (850) 921-8968

FAX (850) 921-9533

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is
committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank
you in advance for completing the survey.




